
                                                                                                                       

 

Child Care Support through Bright Horizons© 

NYC Health + Hospitals has partnered with Bright Horizons© to offer child care support 

(ages 0-12 years) during the COVID-19 outbreak.   

Bright Horizons is a nationwide network of high-quality, licensed child care centers and a 

network of screened, in home care givers for children.  They offer 24/7 access to find: 

• Full-time child care in a Bright Horizons© center 

• At-home child care services with screened child care providers  

 

Child care services are free to NYC Health + Hospitals’ active employees (including 

affiliate, Metroplus, Correctional Health and temporary staff) during the emergency 

response.  

 

Employees also have free access to Sittercity.com, a database to find child care 

providers in your neighborhood.  Employees are responsible to cover the costs of 

services offered through the Sittercity website.  

Visit the Employee Resource Center home page to learn more about this program  

and apply to access Bright Horizon services starting April 15th  

  

https://www.sittercity.com/NYCHH
http://hhcinsider.nychhc.org/corpoffices/erc/Pages/Index.aspx

